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  July 1, 2024

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,

As we embark on a new school year at Indian oasis Middle & High School(IOMHS), I am 
filled with enthusiasm and optimism for the journey ahead. Our school is a place of 
second chances, where every student is given the opportunity to succeed, recover 
credits, and build a brighter future.

IOMHS believes that every student has the potential to overcome obstacles and achieve 
their goals. Our dedicated staff is committed to providing a supportive, nurturing 
environment where learning is personalized, and every student is valued. We are here to 
guide you, challenge you, and celebrate your achievements.

This year, we are focusing on a theme of resilience and growth. We understand that the 
path to success is not always linear, but with determination, hard work, and the right 
support, you can overcome any challenge. Our goal is to help you develop the skills, 
confidence, and mindset needed to thrive academically and personally.

Parents, guardians and family, your partnership is invaluable to us. Your encouragement 
and involvement play a crucial role in your child's success. Together, we can create a 
strong support system that empowers our students to reach their full potential.

Students, I want to remind you that you are not defined by past setbacks. This is your 
opportunity to start fresh, set new goals, and work towards achieving them. Take 
advantage of the resources and support available to you, stay focused, and believe in 
yourself. Every step forward is a step closer to your dreams.

Staff, thank you for your unwavering dedication and passion. Your hard work and 
commitment to our students' success make a significant difference in their lives. Let's 
continue to inspire, motivate, and support our students, helping them to see the greatness 
within themselves.

Together, let's make this school year a transformative and rewarding experience for 
everyone. I am confident that with our collective efforts, we will achieve great things.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our school. We look forward to working 
together to make the 2024-2025 school year an outstanding experience for everyone.

Here's to a successful and inspiring new school year at IOMHS!

Warm regards,

Barrett Fox - Principal

Indian Oasis Middle & High School 


